
Weekly ḰELSET PAC Bulletin 

Monday, September 23, 2013

• Thank you for supporting our bottle drive!  We made $1355.40 – our 
best yet!!!  We appreciate everyone who donated bottles or volunteered to 
sort.  An extra big THANK YOU to the Tuck family who made a HUGE donation 
and stayed, as a family, to help sort for most of the day.   Mrs. Steele’s grade 
2 class won the pizza lunch (by a landslide!) for the most donations and 
volunteers.

• A package of important PAC information came home with your child last 
week.  If you didn’t received it please ask your child or follow up with your 
teacher.  Please return the volunteer forms ASAP . Thank you!

• Fun Lunch and Popcorn Day order forms came home last week and are 
due back on September 26th.  PLEASE NOTE: Popcorn Day is NOT on hot lunch 
day!

• Entertainment books were sent home last week (one per family).  This is 
an important fundraiser for us and we thank you for your support.  More 
books can be picked up at the office.  Deadline for purchase is October 4th.

• Thrifty Foods Smile Cards are going home to Kindergarten, Grade four and 
Grade five families soon.  If you need extras for families or friends or are in 
Grade 1-3 but don’t have a card you can pick them up from Leanne.  This 
program raises $3500 annually – your support is most appreciated.

• If you haven’t already, please join the 130 members on our Facebook Page 
(Kelset Elementary PAC) for up to the minute information and reminders.  


